
 
 
   
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

               GMB YOUR VOICE IN ASDA                                       Issue No 2 February 2019 

 

Pay Ballot Result 
 

 
 
 
 

GMB workplace reps have counted the ballot papers and the result of the ballot is 
that GMB members have voted to accept the improved pay offer. 
 
The ballot result is as follows: 
 
93% Accept 
  7% Reject 
 
A big thank you to GMB members for taking part in this ballot and the previous one, 
which helped us to get the improved offer.  A big thank you to GMB workplace reps 
and organisers for all their hard work during the ballot and the prolonged period of 
negotiations. 
 
We have conveyed the result to the company and the next steps will be to get the 
new rates applied and the back pay in peoples’ pockets. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Gary Carter 
National Officer 
 



 
 
   
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
   
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


